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Dear Dr Mike Gill 

RE :    EVALUAT I ON 
INVESTIGATION 

OF    GOSPORT    WAR    MEMORIAL    HOSPITAL 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
processes. We are currently undertaking an evaluation of 
the Gosport investigation.    As part of this exercise, it 
is important that we capture your views regarding the 
input of the Regional Office in the investigation process. 
The attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. 
Questionnaires are also being sent to stakeholders, 
liaison agencies,    investigation team members and a 
selection of Trust staff interviewed during the site visit 
week.    This important feedback will be analysed and fed 
back to the CHI Commissioners, together with a learning 
plan for CHI.     I will keep you informed of the outcome of 
any discussion. 

I would be grateful if you could return your completed 
form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by Friday 2 August 
2002.     You do not need to include your name and all 
information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
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Dear Ms Boereboom, 

RE :    EVALUAT I ON 
INVESTIGATION 

OF    GOSPORT    WAR    MEMORIAL    HOSPITAL 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 

committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 

processes. We are currently undertaking an evaluation of 

the Gosport investigation.    As part of this exercise, it 

is important that we capture your views regarding the 

input of the Regional Office in the investigation process. 

The attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. 

Questionnaires are also being sent to stakeholders, 

liaison agencies,    investigation team members and a 

selection of Trust staff interviewed during the site visit 

week.    This important feedback will be analysed and fed 

back to the CHI Commissioners, together with a learning 

plan for CHI.     I will keep you informed of the outcome of 

any discussion. 

I would be grateful if you could return your completed 
form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by Friday 2 August 
2002.     You do not need to include your name and all 
information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 



CQC 100624-0004 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100624-0005 


